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To:  Whom It May Concern 

From:  Scott Drake 

Re:  Antibiotic content in Leroy Norwegian salmon and trout 

Updated: January 1, 2023 

 

This letter serves as certification that 100% of our farmed Norwegian salmon and trout that are 

sold contain no antibiotic content nor have ever been administered antibiotics at any stage in their 

lifecycle. 

Our preventative measures and educated animal husbandry have improved overall fish health and 

have eliminated the need for antibiotic use in our operations. 

In the future, should a disease occur and treatment be deemed necessary for the health of the 

salmon, all medicines will be administered under a veterinarian’s care and the procedure will be 

well documented to ensure traceability. Those fish will be separated from all other Norwegian 

salmon and trout until the Norwegian Food Safety Authority clears them for market, and we 

guarantee that none of this product will be sold without express written approval. 

 

 

Scott Drake 

President 

 

 


